
Hostel Admission 

Kindly note the following details regarding hostel admission 

 First year students who got admissions in TKM Hostels can occupy their allotted rooms 

on 8th afternoon (Friday), 10th (Sunday) and 11th (Monday), September 2023. Parents 

should collect the admission slip / ticket from the hostel counter at auditorium before 

proceeding to allotted hostels. 

 Conveyance arrangement will be made on 10th and 11th of September to drop the 

students and parents to respective hostels. Parents are requested to park your vehicles 

in the parking slot in the campus and not to drop students to hostels. 

 Those who have not opted for hostels in the earlier phases of admissions can apply for 

hostels in the hostel counter at college auditorium (Trust Hostel for boys and Ladies 

hostel for girls). 

 The room allotment details will be published in the notice boards and in the college 

website at 2.00 pm on 8th September, 2023. The number of students allotted to a 

particular room will be based on room capacity as well as on the demand for college 

hostels. 

 Students who have already paid for Bed & Pillow, Bucket & Mug and Steel cup & plate 

will be provided with the items in the hostels. Others can pay for the above items (Rs. 

3000/) in the Cooperative Society counter and get the items. It is advised not to bring 

the above items from home. 

 Students who are occupying the hostel rooms before 4.00 pm on any days mentioned 

above will be provided with dinner on that day and food thereafter. 

 Students can bring lock and key for their rooms and can use it from 12th September 

onwards. The rooms should be left unlocked till completion of room allocation. 

Expecting whole hearted cooperation of parents and students, we wish you a healthy and 

productive stay in TKM hostels.. 


